

OFFICE OF THE MAYOR

<u>Jeff Scrima, Mayor</u>

mayor@ci.waukesha.wi.us

201 DELAFIELD STREET WAUKESHA, WISCONSIN 53188-3633 TELEPHONE 262/524-3700 FAX 262/524-3899

MEMORANDUM

TO:

Curt Meitz, City Attorney

FROM:

Mayor Jeff Scrima / >

DATE:

June 9, 2010

RE:

Your Response Dated June 8, 2010 To My Press Release

Dated June 1, 2010

This is in response to your memorandum to me dated June 8, 2010.

With all due respect, your response seems to be "non-substantial."

In your response, you stated that some "topics were rearranged and in some cases reworded" and your attached memo from Linda Mohr stated changes were made to "terminology" and the "expression of technical findings." The Common Council and the citizens of the City of Waukesha deserve to know exactly what all of the changes were.

Please provide the Common Council and me a "re-lined guide" of the changes, as originally requested, made between the Council approval on April 8, 2010 and submission to the DNR on May 20, 2010, by this coming Tuesday, June 15, 2010. If you need additional time, please let me know.

Thank you,

JS/cc

city attorney/redline guide

